
The Chaperon project invites you to participate in

Nerd Art Prize contest

The Chaperon ERA Research Club invites all Charles University 
students and employees to participate in our Nerd Art Prize contest 
by sending their best scientific photo or picture!

Five best pictures will be selected to be hung in the newly constructed Pilsen faculty campus 
building and the winners will be rewarded with surprise gifts.

Entries can be anything from a regular photo to any kind of instrumental output or visualized 
data, etc. – feel free to use your imagination!

Submit your entry via e-mail to chaperon.nap@lfp.cuni.cz.

Submission deadline: October 31, 2021

The contest is part of a project that has received funding from the European Union's
Horizon 2020 research and innovation programme under grant agreement Nº856620.

Send us your best scientific photo or picture!

chaperon

For more information and full terms and conditions of the contest, please visit 
http://chaperon.lfp.cuni.cz/NerdArtPrize


